REPORTING

FSU Hotline
https://secure.ethicspoint.com/domain/media/en/gui/32441/index.html 
The Florida State University has selected EthicsPoint to provide you with a simple, anonymous way to confidentially report activities that involve certain improper conduct or violations of FSU policies and procedures, regulations, or state and federal laws.

This hotline service allows you to report incidents of the following nature:
· Fraud, Theft or Embezzlement
· Economic Waste, or Misuse of University Resources
· Conflicts of Interest
· Computer Security and other Privacy Violations
· Public or Environmental Health and Safety
· Discrimination or Harassment, Sexual Harassment
· Compliance with University Policies
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Report.FSU.edu
https://report.fsu.edu/ 
This site allows you to share important information regarding incidents or concerning behavior happening in the Florida State University community. 

Title IX
The University’s Title IX Director is responsible for overseeing the development of sexual misconduct policies, ensuring compliance with Title IX and relevant federal and state regulations, and investigating Title IX complaints alleging student sexual misconduct. The Human Resources Deputy Coordinator will oversee investigations of sexual misconduct by employees and third parties. The Athletics Deputy Coordinator will accept Title IX incident reports to forward to the Title IX Director, and will ensure athletics equity compliance. 
Questions regarding Title IX, as well as concerns about and complaints of non-compliance (including complaints of sexual harassment, sexual assault, sexual violence, or other sexual misconduct), should be directed to the Title IX Director or a Title IX Deputy Coordinator.
https://knowmore.fsu.edu/title-ix/title-ix-signed-statement/

AND REMEMBER…
If you experience behavior in a professional setting, or with co-workers or supervisors off campus, that makes you uncomfortable, the Department of Biological Science wants to know about it.  You can use the reporting portals above, or if you are unsure what to do or it is an issue that you don’t feel is appropriate for official report, discuss your concerns with faculty, with the department Chair, or the Associate Chairs for Undergraduate or Graduate studies.  
